
Better CARE
CLINIC

Covid 19
PATIENT INFORMATION

As you will be aware, we are currently dealing with the coronavirus
pandemic which has drastically altered how we see patients. We would
like to reassure you that we take your safety very seriously and have put
the following measures in place in order to reduce transmission.

Attendance to the clinic is
strictly by appointment only

Please attend no more than
5 minutes before your
appointment to help enable
social distancing between
patients. You may be asked
to wait outside and will be
called in when the
practitioner is ready to see
you.

Attend alone where possible
and avoid bringing any
unnecessary bags to the clinic.

Please use the alcohol gel
provided on entry and exit

We may check your
temperature upon arrival. If
there is an indication of fever
you will be asked to
reschedule.
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Cashless payment will be the
preferred method for
treatment.

Pre-appointment screening
will take place by phone and
you will be asked questions
about your medical history
and general health status.


